
OFFICE OF THE CONTROLLER OF EXAMINATIONS:TEZPUR UNIVERSITY:NAPAAM 

NOTIFICATION 

Dated 01.02.2021 

This is for information of all concerned that large number of students passed out in the year 2020 have 

not yet submitted their applications for refund of the Caution Money . Those who have not submitted 

their applications are hereby asked to submit the applications in the prescribed format with bank 

details with clearance from the librarian, concerned warden and Head of the Departments to the office 

of the undersigned by 15th February, 2020.  

Sd/-( L. Boral) 
Controller of Examinations 
 

Prescribed format of application form 
Format for bank details 

http://www.tezu.ernet.in/academic/2021/February/Caution_Money_Form.pdf
http://www.tezu.ernet.in/academic/2021/February/PFMS.pdf

